De: [redacted]
Fecha: 30 de octubre de 2015, 13:06:05 CET

Para: cctsai@mail.ntust.edu.tw, sheller@gwu.edu, mn@ing.puc.cl Cc: ZAIRA LILIANA
TOLCHINSKY BRENMAN

Asunto: Regarding the article Analysis of classroom practices with an ICT resource in early
childhood education

Dear Editors,

| am [redacted], Director of Publications and Board of Trustees member of Fundacién Infancia y
Aprendizaje. Cc’ed is Liliana Tolchinsky, Editor of Cultura y Educacion / Culture and Education,
a Fundacién Infancia y Aprendizaje / Taylor & Francis journal.

We write you regarding the article “Analysis of classroom practices with an ICT resource in early
childhood education” (doi:10.1016/j.compedu.2015.03.002), accepted for publication in your
journal Computers & Education on 3rd March 2015, and subsequently retracted due to a
violation of the dual submission publication policy.

After an in-depth assessment of the article’s situation, and after having consulted with all parts
involved (authors, Editor of Cultura y Educacién and Board of Trustees of Fundacion Infancia y
Aprendizaje), who are all in agreement with the content of this communication, the journal
Cultura y Educacion considers the above mentioned article rejected prior to the date in which it
was first submitted to Computers & Education.

In view of this consideration on behalf of our journal, the policy regarding dual submissions
would not have been violated. We thus courteously invite you to reconsider your decision of
retracting the article from your publication.

All parts involved would also like to offer our apologies for any inconveniences.

We thank you in advance for your considerate attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact me if you need any further information.

Receive our kind regards,
[redacted]



